Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 1:21 PM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Safer, cleaner ships

From: Maryann Matter <ma@a2zmatter.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 12:44 PM

To: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Safer, cleaner ships

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am counting on the Council doing the right thing and taking responsibility for selecting outside council to assist with
drafting the appropriate Safer, Cleaner Ships documents. We need to move forward with this issue. Transparency is
critical to maintaining public trust.

Thanks for your hard work!

Mary Ann Matter
1309 Elizabeth St



